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Docket No. 40-8385

Department of the Air Force
ATTN: Major James Barto
108 TFW/MA
McGuire Air Force Base, New Jersey 08641

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 40-08385/80-01 License No. STB-1224

This refers to your letter dated August 12, 1980, in response to our letter
dated June 20, 1980.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a subsequent inspection
of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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J hn D. Kinneman, Chief
terials Radiological Protection
Section

cc:
USAF
Radioisotope Committee
AFMSC/SGPZ
Brcoks AFB, Texas 78235
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